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Dr. Kimberly Rombach

Childhood/Early Childhood Education Department
SUNY Cortland

Cortland, NY 13045

Dear Kim,

I have reviewed the department Course Teaching Evaluations (CTEs) for the Spring
2006 semester. This letter is to congratulate you on the excellent teaching evaluations
you received this semester.

Our department has high standards, and we are understandably proud of the rigor and
excellence in teaching demonstrated in our courses. In the Spring 2006 semester, the
departmental CTE adjusted average mean was 4.57, a high standard which your
performance exceeded.

You have made a wonderful contribution to the strong reputation of our department, and

more importantly, to students” educational experiences as you modeled thoughtful,

invested, and well-prepared teaching.

[ enjoyed reading the comments students made regarding your areas of strength, your

personal investment in their success, caring attitude, and rigorous standards for your

class. Such comments reflect the essence of our efforts as teacher educators.

Best wishes for your continued success as a teaching leader in our department.
Sincerely,
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Cynthia J. B,eﬁign, Chair
Childhood/Early Childhood Education

PO. Box 2000 Cortland, New York 13045-0900
Phone: (607) 753-2706/2449 B Fax: (607) 753-5976



